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Work of the legislature to address the COVID-19 crisis is not done.

MADISON — Today, the State Assembly met in an extraordinary session to address the
COVID-19 crisis. Representative Gruszynski (D-Green Bay) released the following statement:

“The health and safety of the people in Green Bay is my top priority and our state government
must do everything possible to keep our communities safe, protect our democracy, and support
our local businesses. Since March 13th, | have called upon the state legislature to take action to
repeal the oneweek waiting period to collect unemployment benefits, and to lift Medicaid
restriction in order to accept federal aid. Today we passed a bi-partisan bill to get those
provisions done and we should be proud of that action, but this needs to be the start, not the
end of our work.

There is still much more to do for the constituents of Green Bay and today cannot be the final
date the Assembly meets. The COVID-19 pandemic is rapidly evolving, and we must be
responsive to the needs of our state and the many unforeseen challenges in the days to come.
We cannot turn our backs on the people we represent who are relying on us to act in their best
interest during this unprecedented time.” Rep. Gruszynski stated.




